
 
NOTICE 

 
APPLICATION FOR A CERTIFICATE OF  
AUTHORISATION FOR A DEMOLITION  

 
 
An application for a Certificate of Authorisation for a Demolition permit will be heard 
at the public meeting of the Demolition Committee on June 5th, 2023, at 6:30 pm, 
at Buchanan Hall, 270 Victoria Street, Brome Lake. Any person may attend the 
meeting. 
 
Any person wishing to oppose the demolition must do so in writing to Owen 
Falquero, Town Clerk of the municipality, giving the reasons for objecting, within 
10 days of publication of the public notice or within 10 days following the posting 
of the notice on the immovable concerned. 
 
 
Application: 
 
Front veranda, located at 70 Lakeside Road, lot 4 266 337, zone UCV-4-L15, 
Brome Lake. 
 
Owner:  Les immeubles BPAR inc. 
 
Planned use of land following demolition:  
 
Construction of gallery and balcony. 
 
Given at Brome Lake 
This May 17th, 2023 
 
 
Owen Falquero, B.A. LL.B. J.D. 
Attorney         Town Clerk 
 


